
"Notice is thereby given to public at
large that we have mutually
terminated our contract
dated 8th November,

2016 with NextMove Edutech Pvt
Ltd having their registered office and
hub address at A-101, 3rd Floor, GDA
Tower, Golghar, District Gorakhpur,

273001, Uttar Pradesh for
our BFSI Vertical.

Henceforth,NextMove Edutech Pvt
Ltd for our BFSI Vertical ceases to be
our Hub Partner. We further inform
the public at large that any deal or

arrangement with the said
organisation shall not be binding on

us"


